Moorlands Junior School Newsletter

Working Together, Inspiring and Nurturing Everyone to Achieve and Grow

7th October 2022

Dates for your diary

Thursday 13th October: Film Night
Monday 17th October: Flu Immunisation 9am-12pm

Friday 21st October: Toscana Ensemble-The Nutcracker
Performance

Friday 21st October: End of term doughnuts
Friday 21st October: End of term

31st October: Back to School

W/b Monday 14th November: Book Fair
The popular end of term treats are back! Please order

your donuts via ParentPay. Tuesday 15th November: NSPCC workshop Y5
Thank you to FOM for organising.
/ Wednesday 16th November: NSPCC workshop Y6
Friday 16th December: End of term
Stars of the Week \
3C Mabel

éotball \

4F Emily \
AT Freva /\ Well done to our fabulous footballers who took part in
the tournament last night.

Q|

3K Olivia \‘

WN Macey
Db Chloe y They played Worthington and held them to a draw.
-
3H Lexie \
/' \ Thank you to George’s dad and Mrs McKenna who
5D Danival accompanied the children whilst our footballing experts

were at Winmarleigh Hall.
6B Dexter \ / \ /
6C Hitansh \

Moorlands-more than just a school
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Don’t forget to have a look at our blogs on the following
link:

https://moorlandsjuniorblogs.net/

The children would love it if you could pop on and give us
a like or even a comment. Take a look at some of these

Q\tasﬁc poems from our children! )

( Cats hunt for rats. \

Always ready to pounce on their prey,

Treading silently to catch a grey mouse.

By Musa (WN)

\_

Missing Scooter

J
<

One of our children has lost a purple micro scooter with
a rainbow sticker on the front— have you taken it home
by accident? If so can you please return it to the school

office. Thank you
\_ J

Clubs

Unfortunately Sale Sports Club are still unable to provide
a coach to run the Monday and Tuesday after school
football clubs and the Friday archery club.

This is due to DBS checks taking a significant amount of
time and it is very difficult to predict when their staff will
have the necessary clearance.

We have managed to cover the clubs with our own staff
generously volunteering their own time. However, this
has sometimes meant some staff taking 2 or 3 clubs a
week as well as supervising football tournaments and
residential trips.

Therefore, with regret we have no alternative but to
cancel the football and archery clubs until further

notice.

We thank you for your understanding on this issue and
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